
  

    Notice of Public Hearing 
 

Tax Rate – Ferguson Municipal Public Library District 

 
A Public Hearing will be held at 7:00 p.m. on Monday, September 23, 2024, at the 
Ferguson Municipal Public Library District, 35 N. Florissant Road.  At this hearing 
citizens may be heard on the property tax rates proposed by the Ferguson Municipal Public 
Library District, a political subdivision.  The tax rates shall be set to produce the revenue 
that will be budgeted for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2024.  The rates allowed under 
the existing tax rate ceiling are at or below the tax rates authorized by Ferguson voters as 
calculated by the Missouri State Auditor’s Office.  The Library District may adjust the 
rates pursuant to Missouri Revised Statutes Section 137.073, and as required by Law, in 
accordance with Article X, Section 22 of the Missouri State Constitution.   

 
 

Preliminary Assessed Valuation by Categories as of July 8, 2024: 

 
 

 
 
 
Board of Library Trustees 
Ferguson Municipal Public Library District 
 
Posted August 29, 2024 using MO State Auditor Calculator with Preliminary assessments. 
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